
National Volunteer Week 

Year after year, roughly 13 million Canadians volunteer their time to help 
others, contributing close to 2 billion volunteer hours per year.  In 
Strathcona County, youth, seniors, families and individuals of all ages 
and backgrounds work collectively throughout our community to ensure 
the County is a more desirable place to live. 

Strathcona County is a more connected and engaged community as a 
result of the work done by our volunteers.  When we volunteer, our 
spirits and sense of purpose is lifted when we see how our efforts have 
helped someone else.  Let us honour and thank our volunteers who 
selflessly share their time, knowledge, energy and skills to help our 
community be better prepared to respond to the unexpected, and be 
better positioned for a more sustainable future.  

NOW THEREFORE, I, Mayor Rod Frank, do hereby proclaim April 7 to 
13, 2019 as National Volunteer Week in Strathcona County. 

Dated this 26 day of March, 2019. 

Rod Frank, Mayor 

Signed by




